The Armour Institute of Technology Branch of the American Institute of Electrical Engineers

The past year has been a very busy one for this branch of the American Institute of Electrical Engineers. With but three or four exceptions, a meeting has been held every second and fourth Wednesday in each month throughout the year. It has been the object of the society to train the student in public speaking, to give him an opportunity to hear and meet men prominent in electrical engineering work, and to promote friendship among the upper classmen and the faculty of the electrical department.

The program for the year was arranged so that one of the monthly meetings was addressed by a man prominent in electrical engineering work and the other by some student member of this branch. The following is a list of the addresses and papers presented during the year:

The social program for the year was made a secondary matter and consisted of a dinner, served at the meeting on February 14th, and a banquet, given April 11th.

OFFICERS FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR 1911-1912

E. H. FREEMAN		 		 	Local	Secretary
L. H. ROLLER, '12						Chairman
F. A. GRAHAM, '12		. 3		 • 7.7	Student	Secretary
R. L. WALSH, '13		 	50, - 1			Treasurer